
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you know, the Hamsey Green Christmas Fair is fast approaching.   
 
The Fair will take place on  

Saturday 7th December from 11am-2pm. 
 
To make this event a huge success, we need your help! 
 
If you are available to help set up on the Friday afternoon, help on the day or even help to 
tidy up at the end of the fair please can you register your support by emailing: 
 
friends@hamsey.surrey.sch.uk 
 
All funds raised from the Christmas Fair along with the sales of Raffle Tickets and Christmas 
Cards is going towards new playground equipment for the whole school. 
 
Any help that you can give, no matter how small, is greatly appreciated!  We couldn’t run 
these events without you! 
 
Thank you in advance, 
 
The Friends of Hamsey Green Primary School PTA. 
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